
Dear All, 
  

Greetings from the Department of Social Work, University of Lucknow. 
 
 
We are happy to inform you that National Conference on Violence Against 
Women which was scheduled to be held on 22-23 February, has been rescheduled.  

 

Hence this is to inform you that the UGC Centre for Advanced Studies in Social Work 

(CAS-II),  Department of Social Work, University of Lucknow, India is organizing  two 
days National Conference on "Violence Against Women: Prevalence, Provisions 
and Way Out" on 29-30  March, 2019.  

 
 

The Review and Research papers based on sub themes are invited from the 
academicians, researchers, research scholars, practitioners and students.  
  

Further communication can be made on vawc2019@gmail.com 

  
The Conference brochure is being enclosed for your perusal and action. 

  
Thanking You, 
  

With Regards 

Dr. Anoop Kumar Bhartiya 

Organising Secretary 

Department of Social Work, 
University of Lucknow 

Ph. No. 94151-04272 
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